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Many of the elements in your proposal are poor ideas:

 

1. Charging for day hikes is ridiculous except for very few areas that demand strict quotas (obsidian, etc.). In the

Sierra, they don't charge day use hiking fees. Nor do they in national parks. 

 

2. Charging such high 'per-night' fees is also ridiculous. You seem to justify yourself by comparing to

Enchantments, etc. But, in doing that, you are cherry picking the expensive examples. Backpacking in the Sierra

is FAR cheaper. There is often just a flat $10 per person fee, regardless of the number of nights out. Why didn't

you use that as a model?

 

3. For you to take the draconian step of implementing fees at essentially all trailheads is so heavy handed and

misguided. By all means, try out a pilot program at the most heavily used trailheads (S. Sis, etc.). You have gone

much too far.
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